
From: Alice DonnaSelva   
Sent: Monday, August 19, 2024 8:05 PM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Docket 22-060, In support of the settlement agreement as modified with CPCNH's 
recommendations 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 

To the NH-PUC: 

I recently learned that the NH Public Utilities Commission is about to release an Order 
concerning PUC Docket DE 22-060 on Changes to the Current Net Metering Tariff Structure. 
I understand a Settlement Agreement has been filed by the three investor-owned electric 
utilities, Clean Energy NH, Conservation Law Foundation (CLF), the Office of the Consumer 
Advocate (OCA), and the NH Hydro Association. I understand further that the Clean Power 
Coalition of NH has made recommendations regarding this settlement. 

I urge the PUC to accept this Settlement Agreement as modified with CPCNH’s 
recommendations. It is imperative that New Hampshire embraces the transition to clean 
energy thereby stimulating economic growth and improving public health. My husband and 
I have met with solar contractors, and the combined costs of re-roofing, cutting down trees 
and installing solar panels is daunting even with federal incentives. Net metering helps 
make it more affordable to us and also contributes to our sense that we are helping our 
community because they can make use of the power we do not use. 

I would like my concern and support for the Settlement Agreement to be entered into the 
docket. Copies of this email will be sent to Governor Sununu and the DOE commissioner. 

 

Sincerely, 

Alice DonnaSelva 

Concord 

 

 



 

 
 

 


